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You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Nathaniel

Last_Name :
Tate

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
I am Nathaniel Tate, and I live in La Mesa but grew up in Spring Valley. I am part of the Communities Together
Coalition, registering my support for continuing to redefine IRC Draft Map 14. While none are perfect, variations of
the draft map 14 best represent different communities by maintaining the proposed PANA district which keeps the
core of the Black and Muslim community of interest together. A lot of the black community has been pushed out of
the City of San Diego, to Spring Valley, La Mesa, Lemon Grove, and El Cajon. While Spring Valley is an
unincorporated area, it has more in common with Lemon Grove, La Mesa, and San Diego City Council District 4
than it does with East County.
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